
 

Customer Notice – MOL EMISSARY 044W  

NOTICE 
  
 

JAN 12, 2022 

Dear Valued Customers,  

Further to our Customer Advisory dated January 6, 2022, MOL Emissary has successfully discharged all 

cargo destined for Los Angeles and has shifted back to the lay-by berth to continue with her repairs. 

The vessel is expected to complete the necessary repairs by the end of January before departing Los 

Angeles to continue her voyage, without guarantee and subject to change. 

All cargoes onboard are working and are being monitored regularly. 

We regret the inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding in this regard. Should you have 

any questions please contact Yang Ming local offices or your sales representatives for additional 

information. 

 

Thanks and best regards, 

Commercial Group 

Yang Ming Marine Transport Corp. 


